
 

 

 

Hello ​Lisa​ and ​Clarks Nutrition​ team, 
 
This is to inform you of a product recall involving:  
 

Awesome Foods, Poppadoms 4oz, Date Codes 04-25-21 & earlier 
 
Please see attached product label example. This recall has been initiated due to possible 
oxygen exposure, rancidity, and a bad taste​.  
 
We began shipping this product on​ 11/01/20. ​Please immediately examine your inventory 
and dispose of product subject to recall. In addition, if you may have further distributed this 
product, please identify your customers and notify them at once of this product recall. Please 
inform your customers to ​dispose ​this product as soon as possible.  
 
To receive credit for the disposed product, please photograph quantities disposed of and send 
pictures to our team as soon as you can. thanks! 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to ​Bruce Weinstein at Awesome Foods, 
awesomefoods@comcast.net​. 
 
If we can help in any way, please feel free to reach out to us at 949.391.7660 or 
accounting@foundationfoods.com​. 
 
 Thank you, we appreciate your business and support! 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Louis D’Angelo 
Foundation Admin Team 

1050 Calle Cordillera               ​949.391.7660 
Suite #108            ​orders@foundationfoods.com 
San Clemente CA 92673   accounting@foundationfoods.com 
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